
Crossing Over and Coming Home:  LGBT Near
Death Experiences
The author of Crossing Over and Coming Home will be putting out a second book on the LGBT Near
Death Experience.

SAN PABLO, CA, USA, August 28, 2016 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Liz Dale, PhD set out to publish a

In one LGBT story, the author
asked the question: "Is it OK
to be gay?" The NDEr was
told quite clearly, "Who do
you think created gay
people?"

Man by the name of Andre

series of LGBT Near Death Experiences and placed an ad in
a local San Francisco newspaper asking the LGBT community
to send in their stories.  This initial book, published in 2000 by
Emerald Ink

Publications, was successful in that it published stories that
had never been recorded in such fashion before.


Over the years, Liz Dale, PhD has gone to various
International Association for Near Death Studies conferences
and shared stories from the book.  Now it is time to ask the
LGBT Near Death Experiencer (NDEr) for more stories


for a second book and share whatever they learned from having had an NDE.  The website,
www.LizDale.com is full of ideas that LBGT NDErs can refer to in formulating their responses.  Please
know that each NDE that is sent in also needs a statement giving approval to publish these stories in
the second book.  We have contacted Balboa Press (Division of Hay House) and they have kindly
agreed to publish this second book in the near future.


Additionally, a second study is underway comparing LGBT to non-gay NDEs. For more information,
take a look at

page 5 of www.LizDale.com for details. We have placed a worksheet to record your answers and are
asking for you to share details of your experience. What are the key ingredients of your NDE and what
meaning has come from such an experience? Both the LGBT and the non-gay NDE are important.
We are interested in exploring the similarities and differences in these two groups of people who have
had an NDE. Should you have interest in this LGBT study or the cross cultural comparision study,
please contact Liz Dale at her email (Lizsanpablo@aol.com) or Post Office Box 153 Pinole, CA
94564.  


The study of the LGBT Near Death Experience is critically important to those who are interested in
the NDE and to all those who are interested in what happens during and after having had an NDE.
What is learned from having such an experience and how does that impact the life of the
experiencer? Please send in your story and consent form. You will be contacted directly by Liz Dale,
PhD and you can know that your story and the effects are important for your own life and for others
who may benefit from reading about such experiences.
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